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Dear Families,


Welcome to another wonderful, albeit different, year at Washington Elementary. Each year we ask families and community members to make donations in order to support our Children’s Fund. The Children’s Fund was put in place several years ago in order to allow all children who attend Washington Elementary to have an equally wonderful school experience. Many of our families are privileged to have the monetary resources available to provide their children with things such as school clothes, hygiene products, school pictures, after school program memberships, school t-shirts, school supplies and holiday gifts.  Unfortunately, there are also many families who struggle to provide these things. The children’s fund helps offset these expenses so everyone at Washington feels like they have equal opportunities to enjoy their school and life experience. The children’s fund is used for a number of expenses, all which directly help children. We consider and evaluate every purchase. Here is a list of things purchased with children’s fund money in the past.

School pictures

School supplies

birthday cakes

Field trips


clothing


shoes

Soap/Shampoo

Registration fees

summer camp fees

Book fair


holiday items

behavior incentives

Glasses


Medication


Doctor’s appts.

If you would like to donate funds please send in your donation attached to this letter.  If you prefer to donate using PayPal just send me an email with the amount and I will send you an invoice. Your generosity makes such a difference in the lives of our children here at Washington.
Thank you

Tara Lechtenberger

School Counselor

Person(s) donating to the children’s fund __________________
Amount donating _____________________
Do you need a tax donation form:  yes or no (please circle one)
